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ALDI Voluntarily Recalls Fusia Asian Inspirations’ Spicy Mongolian Heat &Serve Asian Noodle Bowl
Due to Undeclared Nut Allergen

Batavia, Ill. (August 3, 2018) - In cooperation with Marketing Concepts Group, LLC, ALDI has voluntarily
recalled Fusia Asian Inspirations’ Spicy Mongolian Heat & Serve Asian Noodle Bowl as a precautionary
measure due to the potential presence of peanuts not listed on packaging. This product may cause an
allergic reaction in customers who have a nut allergy.

ALDI has removed the affected product from its stores. The affected product is an 8.5 oz single serve
container, with the following UPC code: 041498135461.

This product was an ALDI Find available for purchase at all ALDI locations.

To date, no illnesses related to this product have been reported. No other ALDI products are affected by
this recall.

ALDI takes the safety and integrity of the products it sells seriously. If customers have product affected by
this voluntary recall, they should discard it immediately or return it to their local store for a full refund.

ALDI sincerely regrets any inconvenience and concern this voluntary recall may cause.

About ALDI Inc.

A leader in the grocery retailing industry since 1976, ALDI operates nearly 1,800 U.S. stores in 35 states.
More than 40 million customers each month benefit from the simple, streamlined approach ALDI brings to
retailing. ALDI sells frequently purchased grocery and household items, primarily under its exclusive
brands, which meet or exceed national name brand's on taste and quality. ALDI backs up its products with
a Double Guarantee: If for any reason a customer is not 100 percent satisfied with any ALDI food product,
ALDI will gladlly replace it and refund the purchase price. For the seventh year in a row, ALDI was
recognized as a value leader among U.S. grocery stores in 2017 by a Market Force Information® survey of
U.S. consumers. For more information about ALDI, visit aldi.us.
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